THE COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS
EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF ENVIRONMENTAL AFFAIRS

OFFICE OF COASTAL ZONE MANAGEMENT

251 Causeway Street, Suite 800, Boston, MA 02114-2136
(617) 626-1200 FAX: (617) 626-1240

November 22, 2006

_Ralph A. Child
Counsel for Mirant Kendall, LL
Mintz Levin '

One Financial Center
Boston, MA 02111

RE: CZM Federal Consistency Review of Mirant Kendall Station,
NPDES permit # MA0004898; Cambridge -

Dear Mr. Child:

This letter is'to respond to your inquiry dated November 10, 2006. The Massachusetts
Office of Coastal Zone Management intended its correspondence to Mr. Shawn Konary, dated
November 8, 2006, to supersede and replace the earlier letter dated September 15, 2006.

Sincerely,

W (BKC for SSC)

Susan Snow-Cotter
Director

czm #6078

cc: Shawn Konary: Mirant Kendall, L.L.C., 9 Freezer Road, Sandwich, MA 02563
Brett Grosko: NOAA Office of General Counsel for Ocean Services,
1315 East-West Highway, Rm. 6111, Silver Spring, MD 20910
George Papadopolous & Ronald Fein: EPA New England, 1 Congress St., Suite 1100
RAA, Boston, MA 02114
Glenn Haas & Philip Weinberg: Mass DEP, 1 Winter Street, Boston, MA 02108
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